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Public Information Officer Appointed At Depart Of Investigation 
Release #017-2000 

TUESDAY, MARCH 7, 2000 -- EDWARD J. KURIANSKY, Commissioner of the Department of 
Investigation (DOI), announced today the appointment of PATRICK B. CLARK as Public Information 
Officer. Clark will be responsible for DOI media relations and public information activities. 

 Clark has more than three decades of experience in journalism and law enforcement.  

Clark was a vice president with Rubenstein Associates, a Manhattan public relations firm, for the past year. 
Clark previously served as Public Information Director for the Brooklyn District Attorney's Office. Clark was 
also a reporter and editor at the Daily News and covered law enforcement and the courts in New York and 
New Jersey. 
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